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Robert Berteau
Recorder

The next regular monthly Business Meeting at Al Koran 
Shrine Center is on Monday, Sept 17th, 2018 at 7:00 
PM. Dinner at 6:00 PM - reservations a MUST and are 
due by noon on Friday before the meeting.

			      My fellow Nobles, 
What a difference a month makes. I suspect that many 

of you may be wondering about what is going on over 
at Al Koran, or rather Club Motor Estates. Club Motor 
Estates is the current name of the property, formerly 
known as the Al Koran Shrine Center. 
As of June 28, 2018, the City of Broadview Heights, 

placed notice upon the building to the effect that, due to 
safety violations, no admittance to these premises will 
be allowed, and that anyone found in the building would 
be subject to arrest. 

Not to worry! The Board of Directors (your Divan) has been preparing for just 
such a situation. We are still operating out of an alternate location and have taken 
steps to find a more permanent temporary location. Yes, things here have been 
challenging, however, we have no costs for rent, or utilities when we can get them. 
This is one of the primary reasons our budget is in the black. 
Fortunately, the immediate needs of Al Koran are such that we have about a 

two month stretch where we have no significant need of the premises. Our office 
(phones, mail, and email) continue to operate. 
I can assure you that when we return in the fall you will all be made aware of 

where we will meet, and that operations will continue as usual. However, to the 
Clubs and units that make regular use of the facility, and who may have 
events scheduled there, even those later in the year, I would immediately seek 
another location in which to hold your event. It is my opinion that access to 
the building will remain restricted for a significant amount of time. 
Thanks to all those participating in our parades, headquarters as well as our clubs 

and units, you are all doing a fantastic job of keeping the Shriner’s, and our hospi-
tals alive and well. 
We have our work cut out for us and need your help. We need you to sell your 

Sportsman’s Raffle tickets, and we need you for help find new members. 
Also, stay informed, additional updates regarding the building, as well as future 

events for Al Koran, our club and unit, will be forthcoming. 
Remember Al Koran is the fourth oldest Shrine Center, with a fabled and storied 

history, to which all of you have contributed, please continue to help in keeping 
this great legacy alive and well. Enjoy your summer and get ready for a fun filled 
fall. 
Yours in Faith, Tom Klecan

For those of you that submit materials for the monthly newsletter 
- the Al Koran News: It is important that I receive your letters, ads 
and photos in a timely manner, so that I can assemble the newsletter 
with enough time for artwork, layout, printing & mailing. I have a 
deadline of the “2nd Wednesday” each month to allow this sched-
ule. Thank You, Roger Neff P.P., Editor & Publisher

From the Potentate

Thomas Klecan

Thomas Klecan
Illustrious Potentate

APPOINTED DIVAN
Ceremonial Director............... Ill Sir Al Paynter PP
Fist Ceremonial Master................. Howard Walker
Second Ceremonial Master.........Charles Erickson
Marshall ...........................................Rob Steffens
Captain of the Guard .................... Robert Carlson
Outer Guard ....................... John “Roger” Calkins
Business Manager  .........................  Mike Davison
Chaplain ........................................Roger Neff, PP
Assistant Chaplain......................  Alan D. York, PP
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Divan Directory
Illustrious Potentate
Thomas Klecan P.P.
C: 440 520-8101
Email: klecantom@hotmail.com

Chief Rabban
Mark Bollinger 
C: 440 429-7094 
Email: mjbollinger62@gmail.com)
 
Assistant Rabban
Ronn Murphy
C: 216 702-6785
Email: murphyrm@cox.ne
 
High Priest & Prophet
Terry Hamilton P.P. 
C: 419 651-9720 
Email: hambone1@zooninternet.net)

Oriental Guide
Thomas Joseph
c: (440) 263-3981
Email: tj_638@aol.com)

Treasurer
Jay Flack
Res: 440 655-1747
Cell: 440 665-1747
E-mail: jayflack@yahoo.com
treasurer@alkoranshriners.com

Recorder
Robert Berteau 
C: 216 337-9849 
E-mail: rdb379@sbcglobal.net
or: recorder@alkoranshriners.com

Paper Deadline!

  All submissions must be
in to Al Koran by the 7th day 
of the month preceding publi-
cation. Email files & photos to:
rneff@rencomm-ad.com

Calendar of Events
August 4 - Twinsburg Parade (8:00 AM line up)

August 4 - Massillon Ox Roast
August 18 - Hillbilly Pork Chop Dinner

August 24/25 - Cincinnati Hospital 50th Anniv. Celebration
August 30 - Baldwin Wallace Shriner Football Game

(Thursday eve)
September 8 - Youngstown SC Clam Bake

September 22 - Al Koran Sportsman’s raffle
September 23 - Geneva “Grape Fest” Parade

May 15, 2018-- Honolulu, HI
   During the Formal Opening of the 104th Grand Council Session 
of the Ladies Oriental Shrine of North America, Lady Janet Larson, 
Grand High Priestess, accepted an Imperial Potentate’s Medallion 
on behalf of all of the members of the Ladies Oriental Shrine of 
North America. The medallion was presented by Imperial Potentate 
Gary J. Bergenske in recognition of the many donations and on go-
ing support the ladies have provided to the Shrine Hospital system 
since 1922. (photo provided by Bantly Photography)
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When the Great Architect 
calls, then

Our friends obey,
and fold their tents and steal 

away.
To the land where the crystal waters flow,
Where the beautiful Palms of the Great 

Architect grow.

June 2018 Membership
June 1st              1,043 Regular             5 Associates
Creations	 0	 0
Affiliations	 0	 -1
Restorations	 1	 0
Demits	 0	 0
Deaths	 1	 0
Suspensions	 1	 0

June 30th            1,042 Regular             4 Associates
Total Membership as of June 30th, 2018  1,046 Nobles

In Memoriam
June  2018

Lawrence Gresh, Sr.

Veterans Resource Event
Sponsored by the Summit Masonic Lodge 

Twinsburg VFW Post # 4929 
Al Koran Legion of Honor

Saturday, September 15, 2018
Twinsburg High School 9:00 A.M. to 1:30 P.M.
FREE FLU VACCINES FOR VETERANS from Walgreens 
Veteran Support Services, registration, and claims assistance 
Wellness Clinic 
Western Reserve Cemetery 
VA Service Commission 
Vetsuccess.gov 
Summit County Valor Court 
American Red Cross 
Transition Care Management 
Bring your DD214, photo ID, and Social Security Card.  
  (We can help if you can’t find your DD214)  
Many others 

DAR will be present to give Vietnam War 
veterans their 50th Anniversary pin and 
proclamation. 

Thank you for your service!
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Legion of Honor
Our next Legion of Honor meeting will be Monday, September 24 at 7PM in the Fez Room.  We are working on 
a Veterans Administration presentation for the September meeting including guest and wives. 

Retired Air Force Lt. Colonel Angelo Nuzzo Ohio Flags of Honor events are planned for: August 10-11 
Parma, August 24-26 Walton Hills, October 3-5 Middleburg Heights at Lifeworks and October 10-12 in 
Cleveland.  Lets support:  Twinsburg Parade, August 4.  Massillon Ox Roast, August 4.  GLSA Annual LOH 
Convention in Fort Wayne In. August 9 Through August 11.  LOH officers attending the convention will be 
Gordon Hastler, Jack Conner and Wayne Angstrom.  Eagle Shrine Club Goodtime 111 Luncheon Cruise, 
10:30AM - 2PM, Thursday August 18.  Hillbilly Clan Pork Chop Dinner, August 18 at the pavilion.  Cincinnati 
Hospital 50th Anniversary Celebration, August 24-25.  Baldwin Wallace Al Koran Pre Game Flag Presentation 
Season Opener, Thursday night August 30 playing Alma College from North Michigan. Tailgate dinner begins 
at 4:30PM prior to the 6PM game. Nobles and wives are invited.   

Saturday, September 15 Legion of Honor will support Twinsburg Lodge 213 with VA registrations at Twinsburg 
High School 9AM to 3PM. Legion of Honor will also have a table with LOH & Al Koran Information for 
new potential members and the general public.    LOH shirts are available for order through our adjutant Jack 
Conner. We are asking for support selling the Al Koran Sportsman Raffle and Hunter’s Shriner Commemorative 
Rifle Raffle ticket.  All Al Koran event flyers are posted on our website at alkoranshriners.com with complete 
information.  If you have something you would like to post send it to Michael Davison or me.     

Membership in Al Koran’s Legion of Honor is open to all nobles who are veterans and we would welcome 
your attendance and participation.  Please call me if you may consider joining the Legion of Honor; or if I may 
provide additional information:  305-609-3376.  If you are a veteran and would like to receive Legion of Honor 
communications please send your email address to wangstrom@angstromgraphics.com.  

Wayne R Angstrom PP, Al Koran LOH Commander. 

AL KORAN LEGION OF HONOR APPLICATION
CHARTER GRANTED 07-13-1938

IT IS AN HONOR TO BELONG TO THE LEGION OF HONOR
(please print or type)

DATE __________________
To the officers and members of the Legion of Honor, located at Al Koran Shriners, Broadview Heights, OH,
I respectfully pray that I may be made a member of the Legion of Honor and, if worthy and my request is granted, I prom-
ise to conform to the by-laws, rules and regulations of the Unit. I am a member in good standing of Shriners International.

Print name in full __________________________________________
Address ________________________________________________ _
City __________________________ ,State _______ Zip code _____ _
Phone (home) _________________ mobile _______________ _
E-Mail ___ ____ _________________ __
Marital Status: S_ M _ W_D __ Lady’s name _ __________________ _
Occupation ___________________ Birth Place _________________ _

BRANCH OF ARMED FORCES: 
________________________
(Attach photo copy of DD214)

Application fee: $70.00 (includes same 
year Dues, Jewel & Tassel Holder)
Annual Dues for following year are $10.00.
Signature:
__________________________________
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HILLBILLY PORK CHOP DINNER 
WHERE? 1000 E.EGERTON ROAD

WHEN? AUGUST 18, 2018

SOCIAL TIME 5:00 DINNER 6:00

SALAD
BAKED TATARS

CORN ON THE COB
PORK CHOP

ALL FOR  $10

TICKETS OR RESERVATONS A MUST, CALL MIKE DAVISON 1-330-608-2414 
OR RUSS ARNDT 1-440-243-4113. IF NO ANSWER LEAVE A MESSAGE 

Two more Past Masters, Ill. Sir Phil Welce 
and Eric Butler are recognized and pre-
sented their Past Masters pins by Past  
Deputy Grand Masters Mark Bollinger 

and Bob Berteau.
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JUNE THANK YOU DRIVERS  for your help.      You are to be commended

Van Trips for Month  6          Van trips for Year  69 Van miles for Month   2950            Van Miles for year  23583

Date Hosp Van Miles Driver Driver
6/21/18 Philadelphia Lorian 857 Mike Davison Steve Velimesis
6/26/18 Philadelphia Lorian 868 Wayne Angstrom John Larson
6/28/18 Erie Lorian 433 John Larson Joann Larson

Month Total 2158

Eastside
Month Total 0

6/14/18 Erie HQ 158 Tom Munro Roger Neff
6/15/18 Erie HQ 262 Roger Calkins Bob Berteau

HQ
Month Total 420

6/5/18 Erie Mansfield 372 Jerry Gundrum Martha Gundrum

Month Total 372

Youngstown
Month Total 0

Drivers’ Corner
The following volunteers have driven children to and from 

the Shriners Hospitals during the month of June

Four Square Home Inspections
Fred Freer, Noble

6736 Eastgate Drive
Mayfield, OH 44143

fred@foursquarehomeinspections.com
440-446-8000

440-668-2400 (Cell)
440-446-8075 (Fax)

Professional Home Inspections That Bring 
Knowledge and Peace of Mind to Homeowners.

Serving Greater Cleveland and Northeastern Ohio
www.foursquarehomeinspections.net

Providing Professional
Home Inspection Services for Over a Dozen Years
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We are sorry for any inconvenience caused by the 
cancellation of the Steak Fry. This event has been a nice 
social in the past.
The reason for the cancellation has already been outlined 
by our Potentate. The owner of the property  has 
accumulated so many problems - does not have working 
permits to correct - and the City of Broadview Hts feels 
the property is unsafe for the public. They cringe at 
hurting the Shriners, but the Landlord had been warned 
and apparently ignored the warnings. We will survive 
the inconvenience. 

Hunters

Lorain International 
Parade

Crooked River Hillbilly Clan #16
Weins still have a Dinner scheduled for August 18... 
But weins needs to heed the Pote and his message 
to weins. Weins may not have a stool to sit our butts 
on... or a far to cook our vittles. Lets talk and work on 
an alternative... weins not givin in jist yet.
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EOS Imaging

Hamilton Investigations

and Protective Services LLC

Terry A. Hamilton
Owner/Private Investigator

Phone: 419-281-1968
536 Broad Street | Ashland, Ohio 44805

hambone1@zoominternet.com

Shriners Hospital for Children’s new “ex-
tremely” low radiation and full imaging “EOS” 
equipment has been installed - dedicated - and 
is operating for our kids. Al Korans Roger Neff 
P.P. represented and spoke on behalf of the 
Board of Governors. Art work - a large framed 
puzzle featuring kittens -  donated by Ms. Betty 
Rogge of Avon Lake, Ohio is the “featured” art 
in the new $1.3 million dollar facility.
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Our last dinner before the summer solstice was another 
fine event featuring a wonderful dinner prepared by the 
Cleveland Yachting Club as well as enjoyable entertain-
ment.  Even though we are dark in the summer months, 
we will have our annual Steak Roast in August.  
We invite all Nobles, Ladies and their guests to join us 
on Monday, August 13th at the Bob-O-Link golf course, 
on Route 83, in Avon.  Oasis will start at 5:00 PM with 
the Steak Roast following at 6:00 PM.  The cost of 
this event is still $20 per person and includes appetiz-
ers, salad, a-superbly-prepared-to-your-taste flatiron 
steak and dessert. Plus an open bar and fine fellowship!  
Become a Club member and there will be no Club dues 
for the first year, and, even better, your first monthly 
dinner will be on the Club.  Call P. P. George Everden 
at 440-799-8825 by Thursday, August 9th to make your 
reservation. 
We would love to have you join us.

Lakewood Shrine Club
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From the Recorder
Greetings Nobles,

As of this writing Peg and I are preparing to fly out to attend the annual Imperial Session in Daytona Beach, Florida. 
Seems we are traveling from the heat to more heat. We will be attending Recorder meetings and general session meetings 
as well. At our last Business meeting the call for the 2018 Imperial Session was reviewed and some 45 pieces of legislation 
have been submitted, many are house-keeping items in making our by-laws more compliant to all Shrine Centers. Of 
course the big item is Imperial Officer elections; many Nobles have expressed interest in positions. I am not a voting 
delegate but our delegates are aware of all information contained in the call and will vote accordingly. Our Grand Master 
MW Brother Eric R. Schau and his lady Linda will be our special guest and will be introduced at the opening session with 
all other Grand Masters from several states. Those attending will spend some time with them in the evening which will be 
beneficial to Al Koran. 

Nobles, we are now in our summer months and although we are not meeting monthly several activities are going on, 
please check this magazine for dates, times and places. Please make yourself available to participate in some of them. 
Don’t forget about the Sportsman Raffle, September 22 at Lake county Fairgrounds, this activity is our biggest fundraiser 
and we need all to support this effort. Come out and enjoy the day, volunteer to cook or man the refreshment table or help 
with the raffle itself. Our fall ceremonial will be held October 27 at Mansfield with a pork chop dinner to follow, come out 
and welcome those new Nobles into our ranks. Ladies are also welcome to attend and assist in Fezing those new members. 
Please make your reservations with the office so you will not be left out. Our director Ill. Noble Al Paynter is looking for 
help in conferring this ceremonial if you can assist please give him or myself a call and we can get those degree parts to 
you, not a whole lot of memory work most parts are small but all are important. 

Finally Nobles, your 2019 dues statements will be mailed mid-August and if you have not paid your 2018 dues it will 
reflect a total of $274, we still have 45 Nobles who have not paid. If you do not pay that total due by December 31, 2018 
we will have to suspend you from membership which will prevent you from participating in any Shrine function or activity, 
namely clubs, units, meetings or events. If you are experiencing financial hardships please let me know and I can work 
something out for you. MAKE THE EFFORT TO REMAIN AN AL KORAN SHRINE MEMBER, BE PROUD OF 
WHAT WE SHRINERS ARE ABOUT AND OUR ACTIVITIES AND OUR SPECIAL KIDS.  Hope to see all at an up-
coming event. 

Fraternally,
Robert D. Berteau
Recorder  
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Cemetery Memorials, Cremation Products, Garden Art
Custom Stone Engraving & Signage

4202 Mayfield Road, South Euclid, Ohio 44121
14110 Brookpark Road, Brook Park, Ohio 44135

Eastside Office: 216-382-8150 • Westside Office: 216-267-8585
Web: www.jcmemorials.com • Fax: 216-381-7635

Al Koran Boosters  “Al Koran Boosters” help to defray the cost of publishing and mailing our 
magazine. To be a “Booster” please send a check, payable to Al Koran, for $10 per person listed to Al Koran Head-
quarters. Names are listed for one year, after which it is time to renew. Renewal dates are shown after your name.

Jim Lloyd ................................ 8/18
Bill Boyd & Norma MacDonald .8/18
Wayne & Sandy Angstrom ...... 8/18
Wendell & Ruth Cole............... 9/18
Ray Wohl.................................. 9/18
Dan Edgar................................ 9/18
Rose Hixenbaugh..................... 9/18
Elaine Mitsch ........................ 10/18
Lloyd L. Aufdenkamp............ 10/18
John & Margie Haught........... 10/18
Dotty Lockmiller.................... 11/18 
Richard Kleine ...................... 11/18 
Walter & Marlyn Ibele........... 11/18
John & Rose Boyd................. 11/18
Ralph & Cynthia Lindeman... 11/18
Joy Arndt................................ 11/18
Earl & Joyce Cyphert............. 11/18
Richard Kleine ...................... 11/18
Fred & Mary Freer................. 12/18
Stan & Betty Updike.............. 12/18
Arthur Moore......................... 12/18
David Scott............................. 12/18
Roger & Marylou Neff........... 12/18

Michael Davison...................... 1/19
Tom & Maggie Hausser........... 1/19
Ken & Beth Weidig.................. 1/19
Elaine Fishleigh....................... 1/19
Roger & Jane Edgington.......... 1/19
Debbie Saiter & Fudge............. 1/19
Richard Piskura........................ 1/19
Tom & Jere Boyer.................... 1/19
Robert T. Kolar........................ 1/19
Joe Zemek................................ 1/19
John Deliman & Shirley Tipton.1/19
Richard Hoffman..................... 1/19
Elmer & Judy Rogers............... 2/19
Jim & Lois Parkinson.............. 2/19
Jim & Gladys Baldwin............. 2/19 
Al & Michele Budney.............. 2/19
Rodney Anderson..................... 3/19
Bob Powell............................... 3/19
Jack & Marge Conner.............. 3/19
Terry & Angie Hamilton.......... 3/19
Dave & Linda Zmek................ 3/19
Janelle Fyfe.............................. 4/19
Barbara Fyfe............................. 4/19

Dan Frenz................................. 5/19
Audry Schmitt.......................... 5/19 
Charles and Bonnie Erickson... 5/19 
Annamay Hershey.................... 5/19
Al Strodtbeck & Ginger Sorge.5/19
Leroy Schumacher................... 5/19
Norm & Phyllis Melchreit....... 6/19
Peg Dezman............................. 6/19
J.C.Wm. Tattersall.................... 7/19
Ralph & Eda Thadeus.............. 7/19
Hal Leach................................. 7/19 
Richard & Linda Saxby........... 9/19
Howard Butterworth.............. 11/19 
Lee & Betty Pilous................. 12/19 
Eric Butler ............................. 12/19
Gary Brookins.......................... 1/20
Evie Probert............................. 2/20 
Emil Ardvidson........................ 5/20
Chuck & Barbara Bradler........ 7/20
Ken Boring & 
Shannon Heilman................... 11/20
Ronn Murphy .......................... 1/21
Dan Frenz................................. 5/21

BOOSTERS 	 exp. date BOOSTERS 	 exp. date BOOSTERS 	 exp. date
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The Mariners affair of the summer will be our Yummy Hamburger/Potluck Beach Picnic.  The date for this August 
Rendezvous will be Sunday, August 19.  The Port of Call is the Chagrin Lagoon Yacht Club from 1500 hours 
to 1900 hours.  Commodore Ronn has arranged for a lady singer to entertain us that afternoon.  Later into the 
evening hours, there will be an opportunity to enjoy your favorite cigars.  Come one, come all to enjoy a good old-
fashioned picnic.
As of this writing, it has been reported that Past Potentate Richard Horacek and Past Commodore Bob Stanley 
were in sick bay.
The mystery question for July is as follows:  prior to 2010, there was only one Shrine Temple out of 190 that was 
not named for an Islamic or Moslem entity.  What Shrine Center as it?
On Saturday, August 25, our Cincinnati Shrine Hospital will have its Annual Open House.  If you are interested in 
visiting the Cincinnati Shrine Hospital, contact one of our Divan Officers.  Plans are in the works to drive one or 
more of our Shrine vans to the Open House.  This way, you can sit back and enjoy a ride from our Shrine Center to 
Cincinnati and back.
Don’t forget to sell your tickets for the September 22 Al Koran Sportsman/Gun Raffle.  If you need more tickets, 
they can be obtained from our Business Manager Mike Davison at 330-608-2414 or Commodore Ronn Murphy.  
Now is the time to sell our Sportsman/Gun Raffle tickets to your friends, family, neighbors and fellow boaters.
It’s not too early to think about getting out your fishing gear because we are returning to the Pine Lake Trout Club.  
Past Commodore Jack Hattendorf has made special arrangements for the Mariners to have our Thursday, September 
13, meeting at the Pine Lake Trout Club.  So, come early, fish and dine with your Mariner brothers and ladies.
August has arrived in the Oasis of Al Koran, and it is time to enjoy a day of boating, so look for us on Lake Erie.  For 
information pertaining to membership or activities of the Mariners, contact Commodore Ronn Murphy at 216-702-6785.
Enjoy the rest of your summer and be safe!                          God’s Speed

Mariner’s Log  – Bob Stanley, M.S.A.

AK Shriners at Fun Fest
Pigeon Forge, Tenn. was the site of Kerbela Shriners annual Fun Fest. Mansfield Shrine Club  members 

were our representatives which included Jerry & Martha Gundrum, Dan & Leona Smith, Jim & Jan Reed, 
Phil DeVoe and John & Joanne Larson.
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Youngstown
Clam Bke
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Sunday	 Monday	 Tuesday	 Wednesday	 Thursday	 Friday	 Saturday

DONATIONS TO SHRINERS
HOSPITAL for CHILDREN

Cincinnati

Lorain Shrine Club
Wig Fund

In Memory of Neal Van Uum
Elmer & Judy Rogers

DONATIONS TO SHRINERS
HOSPITAL for CHILDREN

Erie Ambulatory Surgical Center
Specialty Care Unit

In Honor of Alan C. Budney
Paul Kortan

Donations Processed as of June 30, 2018

DONATIONS TO THE
TRANSPORTATION FUND

International Satin Gavel

In Honor of Katie Probert
The Probert Family

In Memory of Richard Deutch
The Lorain County Shrine Club

In memory of Marshal Willson
The Lorain County Shrine Club

The Massillon Shrine Club - Golf 
Outing

Don, Scott. Dan Frenz, Jeff Yutzey, 
Chris Windell

Twinsburg 
Parade

Massillon Ox 
Roast

GLSA Annual LOH Convention in Fort Wayne In. 
August 9 Through August 11

Baldwin Wallace 
Shriner Football 
Game (Thursday 

eve)

Cincinnati Hospital 
50th Anniv. 
Celebration

Hillbilly Pork 
Chop Dinner

Trumbull SC Divan & Board 
of Directors

Hunters

Band

Band

Mansfield/Ashland 
SC

Lakewood SC Korvettes
Mariners

LOSNA – Kheedawee 
Court

Congratulations ... We Won!
By: Roger Neff P.P.

      Treasurer, SHC-Erie Board of Governors

Thank you for the great support that Illustrious 
Sir Tom Klecan, Howard Merritt, and myself 
received for the Highmark Health/ Walk for 
Love up in Erie on June 2nd. The three of 
us, all Board members, walked for the Kids 
and our Shriners Erie Hospital. The Hospi-
tal raised over $27, 000 for its use. Sponsors 
for Al Koran  walkers raised over $7000 of 
that amount. Led by Howard Merritt and the 
Youngstown Shrine Club,  Al Koran won the 
trophy awarded to the Shrine Center that raises 
the most money. Howard was also the Hospi-
tal’s Chairman for this event and he did a great 
job. Thank you all who contributed.
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Mansfield 
Shrine Club- 

Chili and Wings 
Cook-off

Great food and great enter-
tainment at the Mansfield 
Shrine Club Chili and 
Wings Cook-off. Channel 
3’s Monica Robbins and 
her Ninja Cowboys were on 
of several bands playing. Al 
Koran’s own Deke Kumler 
and Sid Solomon are part 
of that band and were proud 
to wear their fezzes during 
part of the show. Thank 
You Monica and the Ninja 
Cowboys.


